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Implementing Traceability in the Beef Industry  

Audio with Brad Morgan of the Performance Food Group 

For years, the cattle industry has talked about the need for traceability. One 

company that has moved forward with a traceability program is reporting 
positive results. Brad Morgan of the Performance Food Group says that 

having a reliable traceability system in place is something the customers he 
works with truly want…tape 

Cut #1                   :17          OC:…”it came from.” 

  

For PFG customers, Morgan says traceability offers many benefits…tape 

Cut #2                   :34          OC:…”more of them.” 

 

 

Environmental Group: Food Companies are Flunking the Planet 

A report-card like study gives the majority of food companies a 
flunking grade on environmental issues. The report, issued by Mighty 

Earth, claims to find widespread failure across the food industry to 
address the environmental impacts of the meat supply chain. The 

report is called “Flunking the Planet: Scoring America’s Food 
Companies on Sustainable Meat.” Calling meat one of the “most 
environmentally polluting products in the world,” the report claims 

even brands offering sustainable option have “no environmental 
standards for their meat,” including stores like Whole Foods. Mighty 

Earth is a self-described global campaign organization that “works to 
protect the environment,” and has published several reports critical 
of modern agriculture. The organization is a project by the Center for 

International Policy. 

 

 

 


